Fellowship & Awards Report - 2012

This year reviewed a large number of dissertations, choosing two recipients for the award:  Diane Watts and Laura Rychley.  

We were able to provide support to 17 people who requested assistance in attending the conference.  As we have in the past few years we supplied lodging for up to three nights of their stay.
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